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Dear Parents,
Good Afternoon! | hope you have been enjoying the absolutely gorgeous weather outside. Just a reminder

that we will have PSSA testing the first three days of this week. Wednesday will officially be the last day of PSSA
testing for our third grade students. Although the morning will look slightly different the first three mornings, the
afternoon will remain the same! I'm quite excited to take down all of the construction paper we currently have
hanging on the walls, so that the classroom looks cheerful again. Students are allowed to
bring in a small snack as well as a pillow if they would like. Please let me know if you have

any further questions!
| was just talking to my mother this weekend (a 1st grade teacher) about how

incredibly fast this year has gone. I'm hoping time slows down this next month as we
prepare this transition from third to fourth grade! | have greatly enjoyed watching your
students grow throughout this year. When | step back to think how much we have

accomplished as both students and people, | am in awe.

Warmly,
Miss Amoscato

Upcoming
Tests

April 28th at 2:00 we will have our final TAG
presentation!

Spelling Test: Friday

Spelling words will be given to students on Monday!




